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ASX shortlisted to participate in the next phase of the development of 
the Australian Carbon Exchange 

 
ASX is pleased to announce that it has been successful in being shortlisted by the Clean Energy Regulator 
(CER) to participate in the next phase of the development of the Australian Carbon Exchange.  
 
ASX has been invited to participate in the Request for Proposal for Part A (the provision of exchange trading 
and related market services) and Part B (provision of registry related services). We look forward to working 
with the CER and industry stakeholders through this next stage of the process.  
 
For more information, please see the CER statement: 
http://www.cleanenergyregulator.gov.au/Infohub/Markets/australian-carbon-exchange 
 
 

Further enquiries: 

Media 
David Park 
Senior Adviser, Media and Communications 
T +61 2 9227 0010 
M +61 429 595 788 
E david.park@asx.com.au  

Analysts/Investors 
Josie Ashton 
Head of Investor Relations 
T +61 2 9227 0646 
M +61 416 205 234 
E josie.ashton@asx.com.au 
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